Date published: April 21, 2020

Notice

- Public Warning Message of Possibilities of Visiting
Same Locations with COVID-19 Confirmed Cases

Have you received the following public warning message in Mandarin
Chinese as below?
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BIBIEEFRL - Public Warning Message Sample

If yes, it means that you were probably in the same location(s) with
any of the COVID-19 confirmed cases dated April 15 to 18 and you
may refer to the details of locations list attached.

If you have visited any of them, please practice self-health
management NOW for 14 days and avoid going out. Also, it is highly
recommended to practice social distancing and required to wear face
masks in class. If you have any symptoms, please do not enter the
campus and remember to inform your instructors directly.

When you seek medical advice, please inform the physician of
exposure history for timely diagnosis.

For more information, you may call NCCU University Security Center

(0919-099-119/ 02-29393091 #66119) or the toll-free Communicable
Disease Reporting and Consultation Hotline, 1922.
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